

## THE TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

Haile Selassie Avenue, P. O. Box 52428, Nairobi, 00200, Tel: +254 (020) 3343672, 2219929, 0732388765, E-mail: vc@tukenya.ac.ke, Website: www.tukenya.ac.ke

## NOTICE

TO:

All Members of Staff and the Student Fraternity

DATE:

**February 4, 2025** 

**SUBJECT:** 

RESOLUTIONS FROM A CONSULTATIVE

MEETING WITH SATUK COUNCIL

Following a consultative meeting between the University Management Board (UMB) and the SATUK Council, the following resolutions have been made:

- 1. The UMB, in consultation with the University Council, KUSU, and UASU, is actively working to resolve the issues raised by staff to facilitate the speedy resumption of academic programmes.
- 2. Upon resumption, students will be given a period of two (2) weeks to revise before sitting for their final examinations.
- 3. The University has resolved to recall the suspension letters of six (6) students. The Vice-Chancellor will engage with the affected students in a fatherly dialogue.

The University remains committed to dialogue with both staff and students as a way of resolving emerging concerns.

Students are encouraged to remain calm as the University works towards resolving the current situation.

Prof. Dr. -Ing. Benedict M. Mutua, PhD, Rer. Nat., EBS

VICE-CHANCELLOR/CHAIR OF UMB

